
Poudre Canyon Fire Protection District Regular Meeting  
Of the 

Board of Directors 

November 10, 2021 - 7:00 pm Lower Canyon 

 

Public hearing held to answer 2022 budget questions at 6:30 pm at the lower canyon community center prior 
to board meeting.  No concerns were raised or discussed by the public. 

 

PCFPD Board of Directors meeting was cancelled at 7:15 pm by Bette Blinde due to lack of quarom for 
conducting business. Absent were Paula Collins, Greg Danhoff, Boots Jaffee, and Gene Mericle. 


